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Schandler Hall Park public basketball and tennis courts to close temporarily for repairs 
 
Fort Myers, FL, March 20, 2023 – The public tennis courts and basketball courts at Schandler Hall Park, 
419 Royal Palm Park Road, Fort Myers, will close temporarily on Monday, March 27, for resurfacing. 
Work will be completed by Wednesday, April 19. For a list of other Lee County public courts, please visit 
www.leegov.com/parks/parkfinder.  
 
For more information about Lee County Parks & Recreation locations, amenities, and special events, visit 
www.leeparks.org, call 239-533-7275 or email leeparks@leegov.com. 
 
To receive updates from Lee County Government, sign up for the newsletter here: 
www.leegov.com/resources/newsletters 
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